EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE:

Chair: Susan Swan Vice Chair: Don Seligman Secretary: Kris Sullivan



BOARD MEMBERS:

Lynn Brown Chip Clements Barbara Ferris Laura Howe

Ted Johnson Chris Laib Susan Lee Lucinda Phillips

Griffith Park Advisory Board

Department of Recreation and Parks, Los Angeles, (323) 661-9465

Email: rap.griffithpark@lacity.org

February 11th, 2016

Dear Councilmember Ryu,

It was brought to our attention at the GPAB meeting on January 28th that the camera icons on the Wayfinding Signage to be installed in Griffith Park were being reconsidered for the Beachwood Drive/Hollywoodland area. At the same time, we were made aware that similar signs with similar placement in the Oaks and Los Feliz would not be adjusted.

The Griffith Park Advisory Board agrees strongly with The Vision for Griffith Park* in advocating that the criteria for Wayfinding Signage in Griffith Park be consistent for all areas in the Park. This means that areas with similar issues should not be treated in a dissimilar manner. A Motion insisting that all icons including the camera icons should remain on all the signage as originally approved by GPAB and RAP was approved by the Board.

Thank you so much for all that you do for our communities. I hope that you will visit us at the GPAB in the near future. We would love to see you there!

Warmly,
On Behalf of the Griffith Park Advisory Board,

Susan Swan Chair**
Don Seligman Vice Chair**
Kris Sullivan Secretary**

- * A Vision for Griffith Park, Page 53 item F. Wayfinding Signage and Graphics: " Earth tones and natural colors are recommended to creat signage that is consistent with the natural character of the Urban Wilderness Identity. The signage should be simple and consistent throughout the Park."
- ** Signed electronically